
 

ACCORDANCE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

1001 N Main Street,  Centerville, NE 68986 
 
 
May 14, 201x 
 
 
 
George W. Hatch Jr., EdD, LP, EMT-P 
Executive Director, CoAEMSP 
4101 W. Green Oaks Blvd., Suite 305-599  
Arlington, TX 76016 
 
Program Number: 600xxx 
 
Dear Dr. Hatch, 
 
After reviewing the findings letter, we agree with and confirm the factual accuracy and 
content of the Findings Letter. We will provide new documentation of corrective actions prior 
to June 1, 201x. We look forward to answering each of the areas of need and continuing our 
accreditation and service to our community in the future.  
 
We were pleased to host Mr. Johnny Gage and Dr. John McIntyre. They were the perfect 
team, personable and professional. Their depth of experience in EMS and their commitment to 
the CAAHEP accreditation process and value of accreditation was inspiring. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this process. 
 
Sincerely Yours,  
 

 
 
 
 

Daniel Thompson, BS, NREMT-P 
Program Director, EMS Professions Program 
Accordance Community College 
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